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Secretary of the Commission  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 
 

Re: Halo Wireless, Inc. v. Craw-Kan Telephone Cooperative, Inc. et al. 
Case No. TC-2012-0331 – Notice of Supplemental Authorities - Wisconsin 

  
Dear Secretary of the Commission: 
 
 Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a AT&T Missouri (“AT&T Missouri”), 
respectfully submits the attached order the Public Service Commission of Wisconsin 
(“PSCW”) issued on July 27, 2012, as Supplemental Authority in current proceeding before 
the Missouri Commission in Case No. TC-2012-0331: 
 

Investigation into Practices of Halo Wireless, Inc., and Transcom Enhanced Services, 
Inc., Final Decision, Docket No. 9594-TI-100, issued July 27, 2012. 

 
AT&T Missouri’s Brief filed on July 23, 2012, in support of the Proposed Findings of Fact 
and Conclusions of Law (jointly filed with the RLECs in this proceeding), reported the 
results of the PSCW’s vote in that docket, and stated that AT&T Missouri would file the 
PSCWs’ written order when available. 
 
 As reflected in the attached order, the PSCW has held that Transcom is not an 
Enhanced Service Provider; that AT&T Wisconsin may terminate its interconnection 
agreement (“ICA”) with Halo, or suspend performance under the ICA, in light of Halo’s 
breach of the ICA;  and that the traffic at issue is subject to access charges.   
 
           Very truly yours, 
 

      
 
           Leo J. Bub 
 
cc: All Parties of Record 
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